
 

 

  
  
         
 Robotics Team Ozram Back in Action 

By: Cooper Kimball-Rhines  Ozram is a joint FIRST Robotics Competition (FRC) team with John Stark and 
Hopkinton High schools. As the team prepares for their challenge to build a robot in January, they are currently recruiting to get as many people involved in the team as 
possible.  If you are interested in gaining engineering experience, OZRAM is a perfect match. However, there is something for everyone. Team members also write articles, 
look over the team website, and put together plans for the future of the team. Others on the team track finances while others plan meetings, organize activities and make decisions—all exemplifying the FIRST motto, “more than just robotics.” Newcomers are 
always welcome, no experience necessary. If you want to join or have any questions, please contact the team at frcozram1922@gmail.com  
 In January, OZRAM, along with teams from around the world, will receive their challenge for the robot that they must build. The building process, completed over a six week 
period, is known as the build season.  Last year’s challenge was “Stronghold.”  To complete the last year’s challenge, Ozram built a robot capable of crossing a variety of 
different terrains to shoot a ball through a hole in a wall.      


